
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, 

COLLEGE OF TEACHER EDUCATION, BALASORE. 
 
 
 

NOTICE NO._620_/DT._21.10.2020_/ 
 
 
   F. M. University has strictly informed the College that no Registration Receipt will be 

generated further in respect of the defaulter 1st Year B.Ed. Students for the Session : 2019-21 who have 

not submitted their Migration Certificate yet. After several Office Notices the College will not be 

responsible henceforth in this regard. 

 

   However, they are once again directed to submit the same on or before 05.11.2020 

positively for further negotiation with the University. 

 
 

Submission of Original Migration Certificate 
 

     Roll Nos. =  52, 63, 65, 68, 69, 70, 71, 72, 76, 79, 82,  
 

         84, 88, 95, 96, 98, 104 = 17 Nos. 
 
 

                 
                     Principal, 
                                          C.T.E., Balasore 
 
 

MEMO NO._621_/DT._21.10.2020_/ 

 
  Copy to the Notice Board / Dr. M. Panda, Associate Professor, Officer Incharge of Examination 

Section / Section Officer / Copy circulate in the College Website for information and necessary action. 
 

                  
                     Principal, 
                   C.T.E., Balasore 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

E-mail ID – establish.cte.bls.1990@gmail.com (Old) / principalctebls@gmail.com(New)  
Office Ph. No.06782-262523/Fax No. 06782-260736 

CTE, Balasore Web-site URL - http://scertodisha.nic.in/ctebalasore 
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